
Florida Orchestra Association, Inc. 

Advertising/Promotions/Survey and Social Media Policy 

 

The Florida Orchestra Association, Inc. does not endorse, advertise, or promote any company, 
business, institution, or service, including but not limited to music camps, instrument brands, 
strings, organized help sessions, method books, etc.  Nor does the Association promote any surveys 
from individuals, educational institutions, or any other outside agencies.  The Association furthermore 
does not allow Districts to maintain social media accounts under its name.  If individual District’s wish to 
seek advertisements for their MPA Concert program that is permissible.  The only officially recognized 
outlet for information and communication to its membership is the website maintained by the Florida 
Orchestra Association, Inc, accessed at www.myfoa.org 


